
 
 
 
 
23/3/20 - Important Update from The Gardens School 
 
As per the Prime Minister’s announcement today, The Gardens School will be closed on Tuesday 24th 
March for all children EXCEPT those of parents who work in Essential Services e.g., Drs, Police, Fire, 
Medical. 
From Wednesday 25th March, The Gardens School will be closed to everyone. 
 
For this to be successful, the government require all families to self-isolate in their own home.  This 
means our students will NOT be able to come to school and play with their friends.  The school grounds 
are to be completely closed to all. 
 
The Prime Minister has announced that the school holidays will commence this week.  As such, remote 
learning will not begin until after Easter.  Our staff have already been planning for remote learning and 
we will continue to update you via our usual means. 
 
This is a time to enjoy being at home with your family.  Viruses are contagious, but so is love, calm, 
kindness and joy.  We encourage all our TGS families to stay positive, stay calm and stay home. 


